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FROM THE EDITOR 

 

 BY MARK DeFLORIA 
 

It’s February and spring is around the corner.  The Kick-off party is only just 
over 2 months away.   

 

The Annual Meeting went very well with many of our members present.  
Photos are viewable on our WEB pages.  This issue features articles from Warren 
Sheppick and Fred Nicholls.  Thanks Warren and Fred ! 

 

As most of you are aware, I started to seek a replacement Editor for the 
Round-Up at our 2005 Annual Meeting in last January.  Due to increased family 
and work commitments, I must now resign as Editor.  I have greatly enjoyed being 
the Editor of the Round-Up these past 8 years.  I want to thank all of you who have 
submitted articles, information and otherwise supported me.  Please continue to 
support the new Editor.  As for now, the February Issue will be my final issue as 
Editor.   

 

Please submit items for the Round Up by the Third Friday of the month by 
mail or email.  Articles can also be submitted at our monthly meetings.  All items 
must be written down, so they can accurately include it in the next Round Up.  

 
 

 
Free advertising for your car(s) and or parts.  Mail or Email your list to the WESTERN 
ROUND-UP Editor and your ad will run for two consecutive months. 

 

FOR SALE 
 

Antique and Classic Auto Painting:  Call Gary Cooper for details. 724 483-3165 
(9/05) 
 
1973 Plymouth Valiant ; 4Dr / Slant 6, Automatic, Metallic Green / Green Vinyl 
Roof, No Rust Phone Howard Finney - 724-539-3137 


